
Wisconsin Harvest of the Month is a project of The University of Wisconsin- 
Madison Division of Extension FoodWIse program.  
FoodWIse education is funded by the USDA Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program– SNAP and 
Expanded Food and Nutrition Education Program - EFNEP. An EEO/AA employer, University of 
Wisconsin-Madison Division of Extension provides equal opportunities in employment and 
programming, including Title VI, Title IX, the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) and Section 504 of 
the Rehabilitation Act requirements.  

 

Greetings, 
 
Our school is participating in Wisconsin Harvest of the Month! Harvest of the Month is a 
statewide campaign that encourages students to eat more fruits and vegetables. Each month, 
our school will feature one Wisconsin-grown fruit or vegetable that is seasonally available. We 
will encourage students to taste, explore, and learn about the importance of eating fruits and 
vegetables in the classroom and cafeteria.  
 
Watch the school menu, newsletter, Facebook page, and postcards sent home with students for 
more information about the Harvest of the Month fruits and vegetables. We will feature fruits 
and veggies from this list: 

 
 
Ask your child about Harvest of the Month foods and prepare these foods at home. Providing 
many opportunities for your child to try new foods is important for building healthy eating 
habits and adventurous eaters.  
 
We hope you join us in this opportunity to promote eating fruits and vegetables! 

https://healthyliving.extension.wisc.edu/programs/harvest-of-the-month/

